Dear Sir

| object to planning application 2021/2071/P for the following reasons.

I live at Number 7 Elsworthy Road. My experience of an enlarged external staircase and platform at ground floor
level recently installed at Number 9 is of an increase in resulting noise level which carries into our garden in a most
intrusive way. Some limited open trellis screening with jasmine planting has not mitigated the impact.

| am very alarmed that the proposed external ground floor terrace in the application 2021/2071/P will likewise have
the potential for a significant increase in noise which carries and which will inevitably be very detrimental to
neighbours’ enjoyment of their gardens. It is difficult to see how this can be adequately mitigated. There is also an
issue of reduced privacy and | do not see adequate measures to ensure that existing privacy of neighbouring gardens
is secured at all times of the year.

Yours sincerely

Adele Davies



